January 30, 1991

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 824
Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

Thanks for your letter. Yes, indeed you did hear

KBET, Santa Clarita's only radio station.
Stop by if you're ever visiting the area.... we
have the only fully digital, high tech studio in

the nation.

Sincerely,

Carl Goldman -

Managing Consultant
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